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This is the 3rd report prepared for the Sir John Brunner Memorial Hall – Charity No 1174152 
 
This is currently a dormant company as our progress towards full Charitable Incorporated 
Organisations (CIO) status has still not progressed as fast as we would have liked. This has been due 
to an inability to obtain professional assistance at a reasonable cost, and the outbreak of the Covid19  
Virus 
 
Consequently we have still not set up any Bank or other financial accounts as we have not had any 
Income or Expenditure, 
All work so far undertaken by Trustees and other parties has been free of any charges. 
 
The Trustees of the Sir John Brunner Trust – Barnton Memorial Hall are still keeping an overview on 
progress. 
 
Up to this point the Trustees of have not met as a new identity - the work require to date to setup this 
CIO has been undertaken within the meetings of the Trustees of the Sir John Brunner Trust – Barnton 
Memorial Hall. 
 
At this AGM it is intended to appoint new Trustees for this company so there will not be conflict of 
interests during the legal process of finalising this company in its own right and to allow the transfer 
of all the assets belonging to Sir John Brunner Trust – Barnton Memorial Hall (charity No 5220009) 
 
It is anticipated that progress will start in 2020/2021.  
 


